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	Pilgrim Primary Academy	
	Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE)	
Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ
Tel: 01752 225319   
E-mail:  contactus@ppsonline.org


23rd January 2019

Dear Parents / carers

We have had 2 reported cases of Scarlet Fever in school this week.

In order to avoid the spread of Scarlet Fever in school we have been advised to follow these guidelines.

1. Ensure all children to regularly wash their hands with soap and warm water.
1. Ensure children use tissues to trap germs from coughs or sneezes.
1. Ensure used tissues are put into the bin as quickly as possible.

           The advice also states:

1. Do not share cutlery, cups, towels, clothes, bedding or baths.

All of the above actions should reduce the chance of the Scarlet Fever spreading and we would appreciate it if you could apply these guidelines at home for the next week. 

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Mrs Wilmshurst
Assistant Headteacher
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